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The weather in February has made for a challenging time here at school. 

Students don't know if they should be dressed for winter or spring with the 

up and down temperatures. 

 

It has been a very busy month, but they all seem that way! Report cards 

went home just before family day weekend. Hopefully students and 

parents took this time as a chance to set some goals for the remainder of 

the year. Research has shown that when we sit down and actually write out 

those goals we are far more successful in meeting them! I know the staff 

and I have been looking at student achievement throughout the year and 

will again be setting out key instructional strategies to address areas of 

students' needs. 

 

Ms St John's class has been enjoying their time at the curling club and Ms 

Hawkin's class has just started their program there as well. These kinds of 

experiences give students a chance to try an activity they may be involved 

in for the rest of their lives. Other classes have activities planned for later 

in the year. 

 

March break is just around the corner and for those travelling I hope you 

have a great time! 
 

Peter Edwards 

Principal, Pine Glen P.S. 

(705) 789-4791 
 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

April 3 

Parent Council Meeting 

April 5 

Grade 8 Grad Photos 

April 13 

Neon Day 

April 14 

Good Friday 

April 17 

Easter Monday 

April 19 

Welcome to Kindergarten at 

Saint Mary's Catholic School 

April 22 

Earth Day 

April 27 

Grade 8 - HPV Dose #2 

 

 

Important Reminders 
 

SAFE ARRIVAL 
Please remember if your child is absent 

to call the Safe Arrival phone line to 

inform the office of their absence. Safe 

arrival can be reached at 705-789-6190. 

Thank you!. 

PARENT COUNCIL 

Parent Council meeting will be held on 

the first Monday of every month in the 

Library @ 6:30 p.m. April 3rd,  May 

8th,  June 5th 

  LIBRARY NEWS 
Please remember to return your 

overdue books!!!!                                  

  LICE CHECK 
We need help with weekly lice check. 

If you are able to volunteer a hour a 

Volunteers are 
needed for our 
breakfast club!  

Do you enjoy being part of a team? 
Are you the cheerful “morning 

person” type? Interested in lending 
a hand for a few hours, one or two 
days a week, to help kids get their 

school day off to a good start. 

 WE NEED YOU!  

 

BLESSING BUNNIES  
will continue with the charity drive 

so keep those donations coming. 

Treats to Eats sale April 3 & 4 

Donation Box item for a ticket for 

the draw. And dollar store stuffie 

for ticket to the dance. 

All for a great cause. Giving back to our 

community at The Table.  
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 Congrats to the Junior Battle of the Book Team  
The C.T.P.E. Battle Team for receiving 3rd place at the Northern Board 

Regional's and the The Veggie Stix for representing the Pine Glen Intermediate 
division.   

 

 

 

  

We are having a Bag2School fundraising collection! 

To raise funds for our school, we are asking everyone to 

donate unwanted used clothing.                                                     

THE MORE WE COLLECT, THE MORE FUNDS WE RAISE.           

Please give clean clothes, soft toys, bedding, drapes, 

belts, purses and shoes (tied together) and bring items in 

any type of bag. 

March 22 – April 12                                                                                         
Bring clothes to the gym stage or ask Mrs. Culp 
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Pizza 
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APRIL 13TH

 

Everyone can dress up 

in his/her favorite bright 

color. Sunglasses 

suggested!  

Show school spirit! 

 

GOOD 

FRIDAY 

READY FOR KINDERGARTEN- Brought to you by the District Municipality of Muskoka                                  

If you have a child who will be starting Kindergarten in September 2017, this is the event for 

you!! You are invited to join at the school on the date that is most convenient for you.                        

FREE Back Packs,  Healthy Snacks and lots of FUN ACTIVITIES                                                                          

For more information contact Brenda Boothby @ 705 645-2412 X 467                                           

Wednesday April 19, 2017 -  Saint Mary’s Catholic School- Huntsville     4:00 to 7:00 pm 

 

EASTER 

MONDAY 
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